
 

 

 
23rd April 2018 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
In July we are putting on the Victorian play, Oliver.  We are making the costumes 
ourselves so are asking for donations from parents.  We need hats, scarves, boys’ 
trousers, caps, t-shirts of all sizes, waistcoats, long coats for Fagin, Mr Bumble and 
Bill Sikes, long skirts, lacy blouses and shawls.  Unfortunately we will not be able to 
return the clothes as we will be making them look scruffy and will be cutting them to 
size.   
 
If you have any items that you can donate, please could you send in to school for us 
to work on. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
James Blackburn 
Student in Irwell Form 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


